
Welcome Back Nuggets, 
A new school year is an exciting time, not only for your child, but also for teachers and staff. Nob Hill Elementary 
is committed to providing students and families with the best possible education. Our school staff strives to provide 
a safe, secure and authentically engaging learning environment that allows all children to reach their highest 
potential. As a parent, you can help your children get the most out of this year by encouraging them to do their best 
and strive to meet the goals of their teacher. With a good parent-teacher relationship, you not only show your child 
that school is a priority in your life, but that you respect the teacher and expect your child to do the same. 

 Nob Hill Open House dates 6:30pm-8:00pm. 
 
 
 

School starts Wednesday, August 14th. Parents 
will be allowed to walk their child to class for one 
day, on Wednesday, August 14th from 7:30 am- 
7:50 am. Parents will not be allowed to walk  
students to class after Wednesday.  PreK, K, and 
1st grade parents should walk students to the 
cafeteria and not directly to class. 2nd-5th grade 
parents will walk students to their hallways.

First Day of School
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Open House

Unified Dress Code

NHE follows a unified dress code for all students. It 
is important that students adhere to the Student 

Code of Conduct by wearing the school colors at all 
times or the approved NHE t-shirts (NH Salutes 

America and PTA school spirit shirts)

    
3rd Grade: Jennifer Valkenburg 

5th Grade: Mrs. Gomez 
 ESE Specialist: Ms. Sandra Berisko 

Guidance: Ms. Jennifer Petro 
Part-Time Speech Pathologist: Alexandra Rosche  

Welcome New Educators to the “HILL”

Breakfast Time
7:15 am - 7:50 am 

Breakfast is FREE for all students.

Lunch

Parents will be invited to eat lunch 
with their children during National 

School Lunch Week.

Tuesday, Sept. 17th, grades Prek- Grade 
2/ESE 
Tuesday, September 24th,  grades 3-5/ESE, 

 



Birthday Celebrations

Parents will NOT be allowed to bring items to the cafeteria to celebrate birthdays.  However, we want 
your child to feel special on his/her birthday.  Parents may drop off store bought cupcakes or cookies 

to the front office in the morning with your child’s name and teacher name on the package 
(no goodie bags are allowed). The teacher will distribute the birthday cupcakes or cookies during the 

last hour of the day.
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Safety and Security 

In the aftermath of the tragedy that occurred at Marjory Stoneman Douglas as well as other schools across the 
nation and implementation of the Marjory Stoneman Douglas state law High School Public Safety Act 

(SB7026). Nob Hill Elementary has continued to make safety a top priority by enhancing security measures for 
our students and staff. 

Arrival 
All gates will open at 7:15 am. Parents may park at the 
soccer lot and walk their child to school. Parents 
should not  park on the swale in front of the school to 
avoid getting a ticket from the Sunrise Police 
Department.  Parents should only cross at the 
crossing guard to ensure safety when crossing the 
street.

K and 1st Grade Parents
Students will be dropped off in the front office loop and 
will exit the car to the sidewalk and enter the building 
through the double doors next to the front office.  All 
parents will receive a tag to place in the front of your 
car window. Students will enter the double doors next 
to the front office.

2nd – 5th Grade Parents
Students will be dropped off in the south loop near the 
cafeteria. You must drive all the way down to the last 
cone. Your child will exit the car to the sidewalk and 
enter the front double doors next to the front office.

No students will be picked up for early dismissal 
after 1:30. 
Bike Riders: Students will be walked to the bicycle 
gate and they will cross at the crossing guard. 
Walkers: Students will be walked to the crossing 
guard. 
Car Riders: K students will be picked up from the K 
playground. 1st grade will be dismissed from the 
front loop.  2-5 grade will be dismissed from the 
south loop by the cafeteria. 
KidCare: Students will be walked by their KidCare 
Counselors to the cafeteria. 
Private Day Care Providers: Students will be 
escorted to their bus in the front loop by the office. 

Pre-K and IND Special Class Parents 
Students will be dropped off in the south loop. 
Designated staff will meet the students on the 
sidewalk and escort the students to the cafeteria 
using the 4th grade hallway. 
 
 
 
 

Dismissal



Safety and Security 

 
All perimeter gates will be locked at 8:30am every 
day. This includes the main gate at the front of 
the school. The gate will remain locked and 
visitors to the campus must call the school’s 
office at (754)322-7227 to gain entry to the 
campus. Each visitor must show the school 
staff official photo identification. Visitors will be 
asked the purpose of their visit at the school for 
the day.  

Perimeter Gates

  
Upon entry to campus, all visitors must be 
processed through the STAR System.  This 
includes all parents, District staff, vendors, 
volunteers, and members of the public. Each 
visitor must present an official photo 
identification.  Each visitor will also be requested 
to sign in and out on the visitor’s log. 

Security Tracking and Response 
(STAR)System  

 
All staff and students will wear 

identification badges during the school 
day. Additionally, individuals visiting NHE 
must wear identification badges while on 

campus. 
 
 
 

Student and Staff 
Identification Badges

Emergency Drills

Emergency preparedness and response 
drills/training will continue this school 

year on a regular basis.  This includes fire 
drills, tornado drills and critical incident 
drills. NHE will conduct two Fire Drills, a 

Tornado Drill and a Code Red Drill within 
the first two weeks of school. A Code Red 

Drill will be conducted each month.
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KidCare Supervision

A Campus Monitor has been hired to ensure safety continues during the extended day.  All parents 
will enter the front door using the single point of entry. Emergency preparedness and response 

drills/training will continue on a regular basis for fire, tornado and critical incident drills.



ONE School, ONE Goal, ONE Mission 
We are ONE!

Parents, 
Welcome to the 2019-2020 School Year! 
Feel free to contact your child’s teacher to discuss any ideas or concerns that you may 
have to continue to make NHE  the best school in Sunrise.  Please review the guidelines 
that are listed on the front of your child’s daily agenda book. Following procedures will 
ensure a safe and orderly school environment, which creates optimal learning for all 
children. 
To ensure that we are providing the safest environment possible for your child, we will 
continue updating and implementing safety changes.  I am counting on your 
cooperation and patience so that all of our safety measures are successful.  I am looking 
forward to seeing you at Open House, PTA and SAC meetings.  
 
Educationally Yours, 
Mrs. Jeannie B. Floyd, Principal 
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Thank you for “Believing that our students can Achieve”.  

Parents, 
As we start this new school year we will continue to focus on strengthening our positive 
learning culture.  I look forward to your collaboration and support to make this year one 
where the sky is the limit. 
Sincerely, 
David Suarez, Assistant Principal 


